
 
 
 

Letter of Engagement 
 
Joseph A. Deluca 
Executive Vice President and Chief Operating Officer 
Thacher and Associates 
330 West 42nd Street 
New York, NY 10036 
Sent via email:  joe@thacherassociates.com  
 
December 16, 2013 
 
Dear Mr. DeLuca: 
 
It is the intent of the Department of the Treasury to make a contract award to Thacher 
Associates, LLC pursuant to the proposal submitted in response to the Engagement Query: City 
of Elizabeth’s Veterans Waterfront Memorial Park. 
 
A signed Purchase Order and Task Order will be sent under a separate cover.  You are 
instructed not to proceed until you receive a Purchase Order and Task Order from this office.  
We will be contacting you shortly to schedule the kick-off meeting. 
 
Thank you for your participation in the Department of the Treasury’s bid for an Integrity 
Oversight Monitor. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
David Ridolfino 
Associate Deputy Treasurer 
IM State Contract Manager 
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